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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

The Central Bank is Investigating Website Data Breach 
 
On June 28th the Central Bank was made aware of an unauthorized access to its external facing, 
public website data. The Bank is investigating the incident to contain the exposure.  
 
The Bank has no indication that any personal information was been accessed or viewed by any 
unauthorized person.   
 
To be transparent, and out of an abundance of caution, we are, however, notifying all 
stakeholders. 
 
The Central Bank has implemented several protective measures since discovering this incident, 
as the Bank takes data privacy and security very seriously, and responds promptly to security 
incidences.  
 
 
 
 
Contact person: Ms. Sametria McKinney SLMCKinney@centralbankbahamas.com 
 
29 June 2018 

 

http://www.centralbankbahamas.com/
mailto:SLMCKinney@centralbankbahamas.com

